TWO MONTHS AND COUNTING!!!!
That’s right…in just 2 short months, donations will be coming in and sorting will begin, signaling the start of Book Fair 2020, our 58th Book Fair.
The AAUW Book Fair attracts many folks from the surrounding and neighboring communities; last year’s change to the Ice Rink brought us many favorable comments.  We believe the new location allowed our buyers more room to browse and visit with each other; consequently they purchased more books.  We need to continue the tradition of having a Book Fair that draws people from around the area and even out of state.  We need to continue to have materials in good condition and a set up that allows them to find that one book to complete their collection, or that one book for a child who’s just learning to read, or that one book with the recipe they were looking for.  In order to do that, we need YOU to volunteer for sorting, set up and sales. 
What is your commitment to Book Fair, 2020?  Of course, we want your used books, CDs and DVDs, but we are also in need of a few essentials during this process.  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Last month we asked for weatherproof tarps for covering the tables and books in the ice rink. We will need enough to cover the 100+ tables in the Rink. They do not have to be new, but we found tarps (7’ X 9’) at Harbor Freight to be the correct size and price ($2.99 with coupon found within their ads in most newspapers).  
· If you would like to be more involved with Book Fair beyond sorting and set up, we are in need of volunteers to work with current Section Chairs in their areas.
· And finally, as you know the Book Fair needs many volunteer hours for sorting, set up and sales.
The Kick-Off Koffee on April 2nd at 10:00 signals the beginning of donations and sorting.  The Koffee is in the Warming Room of the Ice Rink.
Sorting continues Monday-Saturday from 9 – noon, April 2nd – 22nd
Sales will need volunteers at various hours from April 23rd through April 27th  
Mark your calendars for our Annual Sup and Shop on April 21st at 6:00PM.  This was a huge success last year and many members joined together to visit, share a meal and purchase new books for their reading.
We are looking forward to Book Fair 2020, Are You?
Rita Bergstrom,  Book Fair Co-Chair
Debbie Spinney, Book Fair Co-Chair
